
Good Afternoon,  
Thank you to everyone who attended our "Welcome BBQ" last week. The
children had a great time on the jumping castle, and the sausages were
cooked to perfection.The sun even shone through, on a day that started out
quite cold. Extended thanks to our wonderful PTFA who organised the event. 
The grade one late stay and the grade two/three sleepover was also held
during the previous two weeks. Again, an enormous thank you to Michelle,
Peta and Kira for their dedication to providing these amazing learning
opportunities for our students. I have heard, and read on social media, of so
many children missing out on the special events that occur after hours, so I am
extremely thankful to our staff who make themselves available to be there. 
The PTFA are putting together the last minute items for our Father's Day raffle,
if you would like to donate something, feel free to drop it off at the office. Raffle
tickets will be going home this week. If you are able to assist with the Father's
Day Stall (September 1st), please leave a message with the office. Miss Fell
also sent out the invitations (via Compass) for our "Donuts with Dad" morning,
tickets are available here. 
At our last school council meeting we discussed the topic of car parking at drop
off and pick up time. With the increase in enrolments we are exploring options
about how to best address this issue. I have included a map further along as a
reminder of the protocol. But, could everyone please be mindful of each other
and try to follow parking etiquette- be kind and courteous- and leave the correct
amount of space between cars.
On a final note, it's great to see most of our students in their uniform. State
School Relief, our uniform supplier, donate one piece of uniform to a student
facing hardship, for every piece of uniform you purchase. Isn't that kind. :-) We
also accept uniform donations at the office, so if your child has grown out of
their uniform, please drop it off at the office and we will find a new home for it.
Have a great week,
Mel

AUGUST 
16th-22nd Book Week Stall

23rd Book Week incursion
and Dress Up Day

25th Grade 5/6 Hooptime

28th Cafe 4060 operating

30th Bright Starts 2:20-
3:20
Donuts with Dad 8am-8:45

31st Sugarloaf Athletics
Father's Day Stall

SEPTEMBER
1st Grade 3/4 Hooptime

6th KaBoom Sports (P-2)

7th Parent teacher
Interviews 1pm-6pm
(onsite, face to face)

8th Parent/Caregiver/
Guardian survey closes

11th Cafe 4060 operating

14th R U OK?Day Wear
Yellow

15th Last Day of Term, 2:20
dismissal
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Wattle Glen Primary School provides a learning for

life environment where engagement, achievement,

resilience and wellbeing are prioritised. 




School Council 2023:  President: BJ McNeilly      Vice President: Andrew Spence     
Treasurer: Jayde Sheffield    Secretary: Alison Wylie  PTFA: Sarah Suban 
General Members: Simon Braham, Rebecca Beasley, Megan Staley, Kylie D'Amico DET: Meredith
Fell, Michelle de Haan  Executive Officer: Mel McLennan

Term 3 Dates

https://www.trybooking.com/CKXIA


                            
 Stars of the Week

Week   5
P/1       Leila
1/2       Darcy
2/3       Isaac           
5/6       Hunter
                
               

                             
Week    6   

P/1 Sophia    
1/2 Dylan      
2/3 Eli           
4/5 Ezra        

Olivia      
5/6 Chase     

      



     
                
               






In week four, the student's further developed the range of strategies they can use in
challenging situations.This session focused on step 3 of the model, Proceed. In order to learn
from situations and move forward children need to go beyond thinking of strategies and action

them. Children recognised despite the use of a range of strategies, sometimes they cannot
change the situation. At these times, it is important to accept the situation and move forward

with a positive outlook. Encourage your child to follow through with strategies they have
discussed and planned to use. It is important to then help them evaluate if this has worked or

if they need to try a different strategy.

Learning Showcase

In week five, grade 2/3 showcased their understanding of "show don't tell". "Show don't tell" is
when the writer uses descripive language to explain what is happening (or a setting), rather than

stating exacting what is happening (or the setting).





Warrington Crescent is the best place for parking if your child exits through gate 3.

Sunnyside Crescent is the best place for parking if your child exits through gate 1. 
We ask that if you are parking opposite the school or further up Sunntisde Crescent, please exit

your car and assist your child crossing the road. Their peripheral vision may not be fully
developed until they reach 10 years of age.

Reynolds Road is
the best place for

parking if your
child exits through
gate 2. This is 2
minute parking,

essentially
dropping children

off and quickly
picking up. We

ask that if you are
parking on the

opposite side of
the road, please
exit your car and
assist your child

crossing the road.
Their perifieral

vision may not be
fully developed

until they reach 10
years of age, and
this can be a very

busy road.

Other options include;
Pairing your child up with a buddy they will meet at gate 3, and they walk down to Pepper's Paddock. 
Following the route in yellow below ensures they do not have to cross any roads, and there is a paved

pathway. Alison, the crossing supervisor will get them safely across Kangaroo Ground- Wattle Glen Road.

Gate 3

Gate 2

Gate 1

Parking around our school

Gate 3



Book now





Café 4060 will be operating again in
Term 3, on the following dates;

August 28
September  11




CAFE 4060

DRINKSHOT FOOD

Juice Boxes- all
flavours

$1.00

Ham and
pineapple
Margherita

Patties Party Pie
Patties Sausage Roll
Cheese Toastie
Hot Dog
McCain Lil’ Pizza 

$0.50 each
$0.50 each

$3.00
$4.00

$3.00 each



SNACKS

Apple, Orange, Pear Free

Messy Monkeys-BBQ
flavour only

Free

Water 600ml $1.00

*tomato sauce available

Milk  200ml Free

CAFE 4060 MENU





WATTLE
PLAYGROUP

COME AND JOIN US AT WATTLE GLEN PRIMARY SCHOOL
FOR A FUN AND EDUCATIONAL PLAYGROUP. 

PLAYGROUP IS DEDSIGNED TO HELP CHILDREN
SOCIALISE AND LEARN SOME FUNDAMENTAL SKILLS

BEFORE ENTERING PRIMARY SCHOOL.

We invite all children under the age of 6! 
Our playgroup caters for all ages as we have created a space that

encourages free play, while also providing the children with opportunities
to learn new skills and concepts. (We do kindly ask that children under the

age of 2 to be supervised by a carer at all times.) 

WHO CAN JOIN US?

Every Friday
during the school

term.
10-11am 

Fruit will be
provided. 

WHEN?WHAT TO
BRING?

Please bring along your
childs drink bottle and
their hat for outside

play. 
We encourage personal 
 toys to stay at home as
we have a large variety

of activities and toys for
children to play with.

WHERE?
Wattle Glen Primary School

16-24 Reynolds Road, Wattle Glen.
Enter the school via gate 1 on

Sunnyside Crescent

16-24 Reynolds Road, Wattle Glen Vic 3096
Phone: 9438 1259

Email: wattle.glen.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Website: wattlegps.vic.edu.au

CONTACT US...



Community Announcements

This article first appeared in Koori Mail, issue 808








